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No question regarding NDs and pay parity. Their training is far superior to other 

professions that currently have pay parity. Further, more people than ever are 

seeking naturopathic care as an alternative to a failing healthcare system. They 

should be compensated equally for doing the same, if not better work than those also 

serving in the primary care realm.  


